
Newington CEP School. EASTER 2017               

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As a school we are very proud of the way our children take part in events involving 

Remembrance, for example the Fallen of WW1 and Race for Life. 

With this in mind, we will be offering the children a chance to ‘Remember’ someone 

special to them, in a positive way, as part of our Easter Experience. For example, by 

lighting a candle, writing a message, planting a seed or leaving a photograph. 

Each class will visit St. Mary’s Church during the school day where there will be 

activities linked with the Easter Story.  

Monday 27th March: Yr R, Yr1, Yr2.     Wednesday 29th March: Yr5, Yr6             

Thursday 30th March: Yr3, Yr4 

The visit will be part of an RE lesson, not a Service and the act of remembrance is not 

compulsory.  

If your child would like to remember someone please talk with them before the day and 

discuss how they might do this. PLEASE ONLY BRING COPIES OF PHOTOGRAPHS TO 

SCHOOL. DO NOT BRING PRECIOUS ITEMS. Adults will support the children in 

church as appropriate.  

Finally, St. Mary’s church will be open after school between 3.30pm and 4.00pm on the 

days listed above if you would like to visit with your child. 

If you have any questions please contact school via the school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs. F. Holton 

Teacher with responsibility for RE/Worship 


